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Pursuant to state mandates and the City’s own goals to achieve Zero Waste, the

Bureau of Sanitation is developing a Report on implementing an Exclusive Franchise
Commercial and Multifamily Waste Program to address the issue.

We reviewed the Bureau’s Report as summarized at the hearing today of the Ad-Hoc
Committee on Waste Reduction and recommend that the Council support the
completion of the Bureau’s Report on implementing an Exclusive Franchise
Commercial and Multifamily Waste Program for submittal to the Council.
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